
City of Scarville Minutes for January 6, 2025 
 

The City Council met in regular session at City Hall on January 6, 2025.  Mayor Harmon called the meeting to order 
at 6:30 p.m.   
 
Present at roll call were Council members Matt Leuwerke, Guy Langfald, Lynn Sanden, Carla Langfald, Cory 
Mathahs, Mayor Harmon, and City Clerk Mary Faulkner.  Absent:  
 
Moved by Carla Langfald, seconded by Matt Leuwerke to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 
 
Moved by Carla Langfald, seconded by Matt Leuwerke to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  Motion carried. 
 
Bills were reviewed.  A motion by Guy Langfald was seconded by Matt Leuwerke to approve the payment of the 
following list of bills.  Motion carried.    
 
Alliant Energy – 648.94                                    Mary Faulkner – 830.77                 FCIS – 708.00 
Peterson Sanitation – 307.00                               Michael Flugum – 8900.00            Singlestad – 34.18 
USDA – 693.00                                                        USDA– 319.00                                  L.M. Pump – 82,280.00 
Biz Wiz – 99.00                                                       Carla Langfald – 166.23                  Matt Leuwerke – 110.82  
Doug Harmon – 277.05                                         Lynn Sanden – 138.53                     Cory Mathahs – 110.82 
                                                                         
 
Mayor Harmon is waiting for the bids to do the sewer work for Bloedel. 
 
The mayor gave an update on the Coffee Tree Group. They keep saying they are going to be coming to the area!  
 
Mayor Harmon said there was some items still located at the old fire hall. It was discussed that the old stuff would 
stay until spring clean up. The heat is shut off to the back part but there will still be some heat in the meeting hall 
area. 
 
Next meeting will be February 3, 2025 @ 6:30 p.m.  
 
There being no further business, a motion by Guy Langfald was seconded by Carla Langfald to adjourn at 6:30 p.m.  
Motion carried.  
 
 
 
            __________________________________ 
       Doug Harmon, Mayor 
___________________________________ 
Mary Faulkner City Clerk 


